
ETHERLEY LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER – 16th September 2022 

 

 
QUEEN ELIZABETH II 
 
As you will be aware, King Charles III announced that Monday 19th September will be a Bank Holiday and therefore 
school will be closed. School will re-open on Tuesday 20th September. 

 
 

TAG RUGBY 

Wow! What an amazing first week our team had playing Tag 

Rugby at Bishop Barrington on Wednesday night. Our team 

worked incredibly together and showed real determination 

throughout both games. Well done team, we are so proud of 

you and we cannot wait for next week!    

The scores were as follows: 

Etherley Lane 3 – 3 St Wilfrid’s. 
Etherley Lane 4 – 2 St Andrew’s 
 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

We are so excited to be starting our after-school clubs again next week. You will have been notified by text 

message today about which club your child had secured a place for. The clubs are as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Day Club 

Monday Film  

Wednesday Woolcraft  

Let’s build it 

Thursday Football 

Yoga 

Netball (KS2 only) 

Crafts (KS1 only) 



REMINDERS 

• Can you please ensure that your child has a water bottle in school each day and that it has water in it 
rather than juice. Can you also ensure that your child has a coat in school each day please. 

• If your child has a packed lunch can you please encourage them to make healthier choices such as fruit 
and vegetables. Also, just a quick reminder that we have a strict no nut policy due to allergies in school.  

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 

EYFS - Mrs Elder’s class – Martha R-B Year 4 – Miss Jones’/Mr Mattison’s class - Alicia R 

Year 1– Mrs Wakes’/Miss Farred’s class – Olivia H Year 4/5 – Miss Hepple’s class – Layne C 

Year 2 – Mr Soulsby’s class – Eva M Year 5 – Mrs Clark’s class – Joseph P 

Year 3 - Miss Strophair’s class – Emmie C Year 6 – Mrs Summerson’s class – Jack H  

Year 6 – Mrs Mooney’s class – Isobelle S 


